
  

Become an APCC Sponsor or Partner 
 

 

 

 

Membership Discount Partner 

Target: National Membership 

Annual Cost: Dependent on Operating Costs 

 

Benefits: 

 Exposure to over 5,000 newsletter 

subscribers 

 Your corporate logo on the APCC 
Homepage, and all Membership 
Benefits pages  

 Your corporate logo on all APCC 
inserts, brochures, and membership 
material 

 A one-paragraph listing in the 
sponsorship section of 
www.apcconline.com  

 2 Advertisements or Articles per 

year on monthly member newsletter 

 Company mentions on APCC social 

media channels 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Over 4.5K members located across Canada! 

 
Featured in Backbone Magazine, Techvibes,  

and on CBC Radio 1 
 

Engaged and Growing Social Network on 
LinkedIn, Twitter, and Facebook 

 
 

To inquire about sponsorship, please contact us at information@apcconline.com or 1-888-ITS APCC (487-2722) 

 

http://www.backbonemag.com/Backblog/knowledgebased-workers-drive-economic-success.aspx
http://www.techvibes.com/blog/knowledge-based-workers-are-changing-the-rules-in-canada-2013-04-28
http://www.apcconline.com/index.php/archives/1661
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/APCC-Association-Professional-Computer-Consultants-3768080/about?trk=anet_ug_grppro
http://www.twitter.com/APCC_Canada
http://www.facebook.com/APCCOnline
mailto:information@apcconline.com


Strategic Partner 

Target: National Membership  

Annual Cost: $1500.00  

 

Benefits:  

 Sponsor’s corporate logo on the 
homepage of www.apcconline.com 
with a link to the sponsor’s website  

 

 A one-paragraph listing in the 
sponsorship section of 
www.apcconline.com  
 

 The opportunity to be the main 
speaker at one event/year  

 One member newsletter featured 
article or announcement per year 
 

 Listed as sponsor on APCC’s online 
newsletter with a link to sponsor’s 
site included  
 

 Sponsor one-paragraph listing and 
logo included in all new member 
welcome packages (emailed PDF) 

 
 

 

In Kind Partnership 

Target: National Membership 

Annual Cost: Negotiable 

 

Benefits: 

 Social media cross-promotion 

 Newsletter cross-promotion 

 The exchange of promotional 
discounts, services, or event listings

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Over 4.5K members located across Canada! 

 
Featured in Backbone Magazine, Techvibes,  

and on CBC Radio 1 
 

Engaged and Growing Social Network on 
LinkedIn, Twitter, and Facebook 

 

To inquire about sponsorship, please contact us at information@apcconline.com or 1-888-ITS APCC (487-2722) 

 

http://www.backbonemag.com/Backblog/knowledgebased-workers-drive-economic-success.aspx
http://www.techvibes.com/blog/knowledge-based-workers-are-changing-the-rules-in-canada-2013-04-28
http://www.apcconline.com/index.php/archives/1661
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/APCC-Association-Professional-Computer-Consultants-3768080/about?trk=anet_ug_grppro
http://www.twitter.com/APCC_Canada
http://www.facebook.com/APCCOnline
mailto:information@apcconline.com


Event Sponsor – Silver 

Target: Members for Geographic Area of the Event 

Cost: $175.00 + HST per event; $500.00 + HST for five events 

 

Benefits: 

 Sponsors receive exclusivity within 
their industry  

 

 Sponsor name included on all 
material promoting the event  

 

 Corporate name or sign at the event 
(sponsor supplied)  

 Introduction and recognition of the 
sponsor at the event  

 

 Opportunity to install a promotional 
display at the event  

 

 Opportunity to distribute 
promotional materials at the event  

 

 

Event Sponsor - Gold 

Target: Members for Geographic Area of Event    

Cost: $350.00 + HST per event; $1000.00 + HST for five events  

 

Benefits:  

 Sponsors receive exclusivity within 
their industry  
 

 Sponsors have first right of refusal 
for future events 

 

 Sponsor name included on all 
material promoting the event  

 

  Corporate name or sign at the 
event (sponsor supplied)  

 

 Introduction and recognition of the 
sponsor at the event  

 
 
 
 

 

 Opportunity to install a promotional 
display at the event  

 

 Opportunity to distribute 
promotional materials at the event  

 

 Opportunity to speak at the event 
for 5 minutes  

 

 
Over 4.5K members located across Canada! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Featured in Backbone Magazine, Techvibes,  

and on CBC Radio 1 
 

Engaged and Growing Social Network on 
LinkedIn, Twitter, and Facebook 

 

To inquire about sponsorship, please contact us at information@apcconline.com or 1-888-ITS APCC (487-2722) 

http://www.backbonemag.com/Backblog/knowledgebased-workers-drive-economic-success.aspx
http://www.techvibes.com/blog/knowledge-based-workers-are-changing-the-rules-in-canada-2013-04-28
http://www.apcconline.com/index.php/archives/1661
http://www.linkedin.com/groups/APCC-Association-Professional-Computer-Consultants-3768080/about?trk=anet_ug_grppro
http://www.twitter.com/APCC_Canada
http://www.facebook.com/APCCOnline
mailto:information@apcconline.com


LMS Prolink is a Canadian owned and operated insurance and risk 

management broker. For over 30 years we have supported associations all 

across Canada providing unique group insurance program solutions to 

meet their members ever-changing needs. 

 

 

 

Any professional that can incorporate such as Doctors, Dentists, IT 

Consultants, Lawyers or Engineers can now shelter more income and 

collect larger tax refunds. INTEGRIS obtains its services on a group basis, 

not at retail prices. You automatically benefit from deep discounts on 

actuarial and investment management fees by being associated with 

INTEGRIS. 

All of the administrative burden of running a personal pension program 

are offloaded to a professional corporate administrator whose sole task 

is to ensure 100% compliance on your behalf. Professionals can then 

focus on what they do best. 

 

Benecaid is changing the way companies view their 

employee health plans. We have structured our 

solutions to enable businesses and individuals to have 

more control over their health coverage. Whether it’s 

through our flexstyle group benefits plans or the 

popular Benecaid Health Spending Account®, Benecaid 

ensures that you get - and pay for – just the coverage 

you want. 

 

CTE Solutions is a Canadian owned and 

operated company that was founded in 2002, 

by a group of dedicated IT Training 

Professionals. We operate out of our Ottawa 

and Toronto classroom facilities, and can 

connect remote students from their home or 

office using our Virtual-Interactive-Blended-

Education (V.I.B.E.) method. 

http://www.lms.ca/apcc
https://www.benecaid.com/
https://www.integris-mgt.com/
http://www.apcconline.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/06/CTE-Solutions-for-APCC-1.pdf


APCC has a continuing partnership with the 

Medcan Clinic-  the largest Executive Health 

Facility in Canada. This partnership provides 

special pricing on Medcan’s Comprehensive 

Health Assessment to APCC employees and 

their families.  Medcan’s Comprehensive Health 

Assessment (CHA) is a head-to-toe assessment 

which far exceeds a traditional medical visit.  To 

learn more visit: 

http://www.medcan.com/medcan_and_profess

ional_computer_consultants  

http://www.medcan.com/medcan_and_professional_computer_consultants
http://www.medcan.com/medcan_and_professional_computer_consultants
http://www.medcan.com/medcan_and_professional_computer_consultants
http://www.mlse.com/
http://www.avis.ca/car-rental/avisHome/home.ac

